
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/15/2015 11:15:46 PM
Subject: RE: Hazardous Leave

We are working on it, but I don’t have the answer for you yet. I’ll let you know as soon as I hear. 
 
From: Peters, Hal 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 2:30 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: Hazardous Leave
 
Are state employees going to receive emergency hazardous leave?
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.734.4062
803.521.1040
HalPeters@gov.sc.gov
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